
 
 
“Every Good Thing Comes to an End” 
 
 
Since its founding in September 2001, Proje4L has been encouraging experimental projects, paying 
special attention to the needs of emerging audiences, while creating a mutual space and acting as a 
conduit between different communities. To that effect, Proje4L has brought together art lovers at 12 
exhibitions, 31 conferences and 10 art events. 
 
Regrettably, financial pressures have taken their toll and Proje4L has been forced to clsoe down its 
operations as of 5th June 2004, after the completion of Hussein Chalayan’s exhibition “place to 
passage”.. 
 
Against the harsh reality of art institutions not having a secure backing for continuity, it may be naïve 
to think that new and challenging formations might emerge; however, one must dream on! 
Needless to say, members of the Proje4L team, namely Fulya Erdemci, Vasif Kortun and Melih Fereli 
will continue to pursue other projects in their own right, and can be contacted as follows: 
 
Fulya Erdemci (Curator) fulya.erdemci@mail.koc.net 
Vasif Kortun (Curator) kortun@netone.com.tr 
Melih Fereli (Consultant) melih@fereli.org 
 
 
 
 


